
 

 

Provider  Notifications 
Trillium Health Resources would like to make you aware: 

 In accordance with Service Organization Control 2 (SOC 2) compliance, Trillium Health 
Resources will be implementing Terms & Conditions for Provider Direct. The Terms & 
Conditions will be included in the September monthly release (version 5.7.2.0) on 
September 29, 2022.  

Please reference the additional documentation for guidance on accepting Provider 
Direct Terms & Conditions.  

If you have any questions please reach out through the provider support channels. 

DO NOT REPLY to this email, as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have any   
questions please send an email to PDSupport@TrilliumNC.org. 

   

 URGENT  NOTIFICATIONS  FOR  NETWORK  PROVIDERS  

 

 

https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/sites/default/files/docs/Provider-documents/Trillium-Provider-Direct-Terms-Conditions-Instructions.pdf
https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/sites/default/files/docs/Provider-documents/Trillium-Provider-Direct-Terms-Conditions-Instructions.pdf
mailto:PDSupport@TrilliumNC.org
https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/for-providers/provider-communications/urgent-notification
https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources/
https://twitter.com/TrilliumNc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjobY_uW5YmXmcVcT8N7gjw

